
  

Friday, January 13 
2nd Quarter Ends 
 
Saturday, January 14 
5:30 pm Worship 

Sunday, January 15 
8:00 am Worship 
10:30 am Worship 
 
Monday, January 16 
Instrumental Lessons 
Bball @ Oostburg Christian 
   4:30 pm Girls B 
   5:30 pm Boys B 
   6:30 pm Girls A 
   7:30 pm Boys a 
 
Tuesday, January 17 
3:15 – 4:45 pm Girls B Practice 
4:45 – 6:15 pm Girls A Practice 
 
Wednesday, January 18 
Chapel  
3:15 – 4:45 pm Boys A Practice 
4:45 – 6:15 pm Boys B Practice 
6:00 pm Worship 
 
Thursday, January 19 
3:15 – 4:45 pm Girls B Practice 
4:45 – 6:15 pm Girls A Practice 
6:30 – 7:15 pm 5 & 6 Band @ LHS 
7:15 – 8:00 pm 7 & 8 Band @ LHS 
 
Friday, January 20 
Boys A @ East Central Tournament 
   (St. Peter’s Fond du Lac) 
                     OR 
3:15 – 4:30 pm Boys A Shoot-a-
Round if no game 
 
 
 

January 13, 2023 
The school newsletter contains a lot of important information. Please make 

sure to read the Star every week to ensure that you are current and up to 
date. This is our main way of keeping you informed of upcoming activities 

and important events. 

Office Hours 

School Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:00 pm 
(When school is in session) 

Church Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:30 pm 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
Parent teacher conferences will take place on Thursday and Friday, January 26 
3:30 pm – 8:00 pm and January 27 8:00 am – noon. Conferences will be held for 
parents of all students in 3K and 4K. They will also be held for those students in 
grades 5K through 8 whose parent or a child’s teacher feels it is necessary. 

Parents should sign up for conferences through their Sycamore account. To 
schedule log in to Sycamore and access the conference schedule from either the 
school’s homepage by clicking on “Check Your Schedule” or under “My School / 
P/T Conference”. Next select a student and date, click on one of the green 
square to schedule that time. Click the “confirm” button on the “Confirm Meeting” 
window. To show a list of your scheduled conferences click “Summary” and 
“Print” to get a print out of your schedule. If you feel you need more than the 
allotted time, please sign up for an additional time slot. 

Scheduling will be closed at 3:00 pm on Tuesday, January 24 and you will no 
longer be able to schedule online. Conferences scheduled after 3:00 pm January 
24 should be scheduled by contacting the teacher directly. 

Father-Daughter Dance 
Are your dancing shoes ready? Join us February 10 at 6:30 – 8:30 pm for a 
Father-Daughter dance to remember! Photo area, music, lights, and snacks 
available. Event is open to anyone attending Bethlehem Church and School. 
Register at https://forms.gle/p4BM4D9jnq8SugkP8 
 
 

 
The following member of our Bethlehem family will celebrate their 
birthday during the coming week: 

Henry Gartman 
Also, the following will celebrate the anniversary of their baptism 
during the week: 

Paisley Cornelius 
Julia Detlaff 

Giovanni Moctezuma 



 

Supplies Needed 
Mrs. Gugel is looking for paper towel and toilet paper rolls for an upcoming art project in one of her classes. If you would 
collect some for-a while, and send them to school with your student, she would be most appreciative. 
 
Volunteers Needed 
Bethlehem is in need of donations and volunteers for our home basketball games. You do not have to be a 
basketball family to donate or volunteer your time.  
 
To donate or help with concessions use the following SignUp Genius link 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084daaa82ca3f85-howsweet/79500326#/ If you have any questions 
regarding concessions please contact Amy Morrelle at amy.morrelle@ourbethlehem.com. All donations can be 
delivered to the cafeteria labeled “Concessions”. 
 
We also need help at the score table for our home games. Each game we need one parent (or maybe a high 
school sibling) to run the scoreboard and we need another helper to keep the official book. If this sounds 
intimidating, it is not. Instruction and help will be provided if you need it. Use the following link to volunteer for the 
score table https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e084caea828a0fb6-score1#/ or contact Jon Krueger at 
Jon.Krueger@ourbethlehem.com if you have any questions. 
 
Bible Studies at Bethlehem 

 No Genesis Bible Study this Monday – it continues Monday January 23rd. 
 All aboard! Join us as we read though the Bible in chronological order in a year. Email 

martha.becker.96@gmail.com for directions to download the app and join the discussion group. 
 Sunday, Sunday, Sunday! Let’s stay (or come early) for Bible Study in the Century Room at 9:15 am. Bring your 

coffee and cookies over. We’ll set up more chairs if we need to. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Free In-home COVID-19 Tests 
Did you know you are able to receive free in-home COVID tests? Families of Bethlehem 
School students are now able to receive them through the school office. Please contact 
the office, let us know how many tests you need and we will have them ready for you to 
pick up. 
 
Also, all Wisconsin households are eligible to order free rapid antigen tests each month 
through Say Yes Covid Test! https://www.sayyescovidhometest.org/ . 
 
Year End Tuition and Extended Care Statements 
2022 year end statements can be accessed through your Sycamore account. 
Extended Care: “My Accounting”, “Summary”, “Childcare” – change year in the right-
side drop-down box to 2020, click the “All” tab and click “Yearly Statement” 
Tuition: “My Accounting”, “Summary”, “Tuition” – click the “All” tab, highlight the 2022 
transactions and print 

Tax Deductions 
Tuition payments made before December 31 may be able to be used for the State of WI 
tuition tax deduction for private school families on your tax return. 

The State of WI, allows parents to deduct private school tuition. Parents of private 
school students in WI could receive an income tax deduction for tuition paid for each 
kindergarten through high school student. Only the amount paid between January 1 
and December 31 will qualify for the deduction and only the amount that you personally 
paid. We highly recommend that families work with their tax advisor to determine 
benefits. 

Tuition includes any amount paid by the claimant for a pupil’s tuition to attend an 
eligible institution and mandatory book fees paid to the institution. Tuition does not 
include amounts paid with a voucher or any amount s paid as a separate charge such 
as: supplies, rental of equipment, meals, transportation, and personal use items such 
as uniforms or gym clothes, before or after school child care, extracurricular activities 
such as music or athletic fees. 

Only the person who claims the child as a dependent can use the deduction. For 
example, grandparents who pay tuition cannot take the deduction (unless or course 
they claim the child as a dependent). 

The Lutheran High Experience 
With high school just around the corner for middle school families, take some time to learn 
about what a high school experience at LHS looks like! 
Educational consultations – Principal Derek Bult is offering private one-hour tours from 12-
4 on January 15 or 22, and February 12. Ideal for 7th and 8th graders, this is a great 
opportunity for parents to tour the school with their child, discuss class offerings, chat about 
financial aid opportunities, learn about extra-curricular opportunities & more. To schedule 
yours, email bult@lutheranhigh.com. 
Shadow Days – If your middle schooler has not yet had an experience day at LHS, consider 
a shadow day where he/she will spend a school day with a current LHS student and see 
firsthand how LHS prepares Christian leaders. To schedule, visit 
www.lutheranhigh.com/visit. 
Open House – Save the date for our next Open House on Thursday, January 26, 5-7 pm. 
Open to 5th – 8th graders, this is a great opportunity to learn more about LHS in a group 
setting. You’ll tour the facility, meet with teachers & learn about tuition assistance options. 
Come for the Open House & stay for the boys’ basketball game vs. Sheboygan Christian! 
Varsity tips off at 7:15 pm and admission to the game is their treat. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday, January 16 
Chicken Parmesan 
Peas 
California Blend 
Apple Sauce 
Craisins 
 
Tuesday, January 17 
Totchos Bowl 
(Tater Tot Loaded w/ Taco 
Meat & Cheese) 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Fresh Pineapple 
Mandarin Oranges 
 
Wednesday, January 18 
Hot Ham & Cheese on 
   Pretzel Bun 
Broccoli 
Baked Beans 
Fresh Apples 
Gold Fish Crackers 
 
Thursday, January 19 
Pancakes 
Sausage 
Hash Brown Patty 
Carrots 
Apple or Orange Juice 
Strawberry Cups 
 
Friday, January 20 
Hamburger/Cheeseburger 
Baked Beans 
Green Beans 
Bananas 
Apple Sauce 
Baked Lays 
 
Sandwich of the Week: 
Cold Turkey & Cheese 

 
USDA is an equal 

opportunity provider. 



 
 
 
 
Extended Care Notice 
If your child is attending Extended Care after school prior to attending one of the basketball games being played at 
BLS, there needs to be written permission or verbal phone call from a parent informing us that is it okay to release 
your child and allow them to attend the game. No child will be released without prior notification from a parent. 

 
Do You Order Pizza or other Food Deliveries? 
Do you have Amazon deliver products you purchased online? Well, how about having a Bethlehem at-home Bible 
study at your fingertips – delivered right to your phone or computer? Bible-Studies Task Force is wanting to develop 
a casual, online Bible-studies ministry. But we need help! We need: 
1. Persons who are willing to learn to lead an online study. Prepared materials with Leaders’ Guides are available 

and Martha Becker is willing to mentor anyone who is willing to give this a try. How often you lead, would be up to 
you. 

2. Persons willing to participate in an online study. Your leader would show you how to get started. 
3. Let’s talk it over. Email Audrey Braatz at dobraatz@yahoo.com or call her at 920-452-7706. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
North High School 8th Grade Open House 
North High will be hosting an 8th Grade Open House for all students interested in attending North High School for the 
2023-24 school year. Families will have the opportunity to meet with academic department leaders, coaches of athletics, 
as well as see the many different activities available to your student.  
Wednesday, February 1, 2023 
5:45 pm – North High Auditorium 
6:15 pm North High Raider Gym – Displays (academic departments, athletics & activities) 
 
Annual LHS Citrus Sale to Benefit the LHS Music Dept Spring Concert Tour 
Orders for fresh Texas grapefruit and delicious California oranges (10#-quarter case $15, 20#-half case $27, and 40#-full 
case $48) will be taken through Tuesday, January 31. Contact an LHS Music student, use the order form attached, or call the 
school office 920-452-3323 to place your order through January 31. Fruit must be picked up and paid for on Saturday, 
February 11 at Lutheran High School between 8:30 am and Noon. Order form can also be downloaded from the LHS website 
at lutheranhigh.com. 

  

Acolyte Schedule 

Saturday, January 14 5:30 pm Sam Detlaff & MaKenna Lindsay 
Sunday, January 15 8:00 am Keira Biever & Cylee Wegner 
Sunday, January 15 10:30 am Samantha Briones & Lauren Cyr 

National Lutheran School Week – January 22-27 
Bethlehem Lutheran School, along with many other Lutheran schools around the country, will celebrate the 
blessing to attend a school where we can learn about Jesus and His love for all. We look forward to a week full of 
activities. 

 Sunday: All school sings @ 10:00 am worship service in the gym. Wear your “Crazy People” t-shirt. Stay 
for the Brat Fry, polka band, baked goods and fellowship afterwards. 

 Monday: Dress as something that starts with the same letter as your name. (Ex. Name starts with “C”. 
Dress as a cookie, cowgirl, Chewbacca) School wide kick-off, devotions lead by Pastor Niles. 

 Tuesday: Hawaiian Beach Day and Jennie Williamson concert @ 1:00 pm in the Parish Activity Center. 
 Wednesday: Plaid Da – “Channel Your Flannel”. Chapel offerings and all fundraising for the week will raise 

money for Alaska Missions for Christ – an organization that seeks to proclaim the Gospel message to rural 
areas in Alaska. 

 Thursday: BLS Day – show your Badgers spirit. We will have Chapel Buddy games, an assembly at LHS, 
BLS assembly and games. 

 Friday – No school! 





 



 



 



 



 




